
LCSD to present “Jazz Up” Series:
“Hong Kong Jazz Generations” concert
in June

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) will present the
concert "Hong Kong Jazz Generations" in June, celebrating the 25th
anniversary of the establishment of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) as well as the 60th anniversary of Hong Kong City Hall through
intergenerational jazz power, and also raising the curtain for this year's
"Jazz Up" Series. Pianist Ted Lo and guitarist Eugene Pao, both renowned Hong
Kong jazz musicians, will be joined by up-and-coming jazz players to showcase
the versatility of jazz music in a mutually inspiring ambiance during the
concert. This programme is under the exclusive sponsorship of The Hong Kong
Jockey Club (HKJC), and is one of the many initiatives supported by HKJC's
approved donation of HK$630 million to the Government of the HKSAR to mark
the 25th anniversary of the establishment of the HKSAR.

     Ted Lo will join a number of young pianists for piano duo performances
in the opening half of the concert. The participating pianists include
Patrick Lui, Bowen Li, Joyce Cheung and Daniel Chu. In the second half of the
programme, Eugene Pao and young guitarists including Teriver Cheung, Alan
Kwan and Wilson Lam will perform jazz classics like "Song for Bilbao",
"Bernie's Tune" and "Made in France". For the finale, the two iconic figures
will perform together with the young jazz musicians, drawing the concert to a
perfect ending.

     Lo and Pao are both first-rate jazz players who have been the driving
force behind the burgeoning Hong Kong jazz scene since the 1980s. Having
graduated from the Berklee College of Music in Boston, Lo started his career
as a jazz pianist in New York, where he performed jazz gigs and recorded with
numerous renowned artists. Since returning to Hong Kong, he has developed his
diversified music career and has contributed to all areas of the local music
industry.

     Being the first local jazz artist to sign with major international
labels, Pao has been at the forefront of promoting jazz in the territory
through his performances and recordings over the years and has performed at
various international jazz festivals.

     "Jazz Up" Series: "Hong Kong Jazz Generations" concert will be staged at
8pm on June 24 (Friday) at the Concert Hall of Hong Kong City Hall. Tickets
priced at $120, $180, $260 and $340 are now available at URBTIX
(www.urbtix.hk). For telephone credit card bookings, please call 2111 5999.
For programme enquiries and concessionary schemes, please call 2268 7321 or
visit www.lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/programs_1307.htm
l.

     In order to comply with the requirements stipulated in the Prevention
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and Control of Disease (Requirements and Directions) (Business and Premises)
Regulation (Cap. 599F) and relevant requirements of administrative
instructions, members of the public are required to scan the "LeaveHomeSafe"
venue QR code with their mobile phones/other mobile devices before being
allowed to enter the performing arts venues managed by the LCSD for necessary
contact tracing if a confirmed case is found. In accordance with the
Prevention and Control of Disease (Vaccine Pass) Regulation (Cap. 599L) and
relevant requirements of administrative instructions, all persons entering
indoor venues under the management of the LCSD must comply with the
requirement of the Vaccine Pass.


